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[bookmark: _Hlk108427386]Notice regarding Pharmacy Benefit Administration for Claims Processing, Drug Rebate and Pharmacy Clinical Services (PBA Services), RFP MED-25-009

April 30, 2024

The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services hereby rescinds RFP MED-25-009, PBA Services.
 The RFP will be posted to the state’s procurement website at https://bidopportunities.iowa.gov/. 
The Agency intends to reissue this RFP within the next week. This means any interested party would need to submit a proposal under the new RFP, when released, in order to be considered for award of a contract. A notice will be shared to the state of Iowa bid opportunities website at https://bidopportunities.iowa.gov/ when the new RFP is released.

Thank you for your interest in the competitive selection process. 


Sincerely,

Stephanie Clark
Issuing Officer
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